Blake, Cumah (GOV)

From: Long, Jamie <jamie.long@ [ IIEGEG:- -
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 12:42 AM

To: Tincher, Jaime (GOV)

Subject: Eddie Sutton Statement

This went out tonight from Eddie:

Statement by Eddie Sutton, Brother of Jamar Clark
For Immediate Release

+ November 24, 2015

“Thank you to the community for the incredible support you have shown for our family in this
difficult time. We appreciate Black Lives Matter for holding it down and keeping the protests
peaceful. Butin Ifght of tonight’s shootings, the family feels out of imminent concern for the

safety of the occupiers, we must get the occupation of the 4" precinct ended and onto the

next step.”
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